From: schilds2020@protonmail.com

Sent: Sunday, March 21, 2021 6:05:55 PM

Subject: Ballot Audit

Dear Senator.

As a deeply concerned AZ citizen, I implore you to support the auditing of the 2.1M physical ballots from the November 3rd election by JOVAN PULITZER and the kinematic artifact technology he holds the patent on. It appears for some as-yet-to-be-understood reason that the Legislature is not in favor of using Jovan's services.

Therefore, we demand a dual audit, as was awarded in the situation regarding the Maricopa County Board of Supervisors—one that meets the auditing standard of the Legislature, and one that meets the rigor We the People are expecting—and that is ONLY through the patented methods of JOVAN PULITZER.

So, one audit for the Legislature, one for the people—or, the Legislature can simply remember that it is a vehicle of representation of the People's wishes, and do one audit, using JOVAN PULITZER.

Your choice—one or two audits—but in either case, JOVAN PULITZER MUST BE CORNERSTONE TO THE AUDITING PROCESS.

We are watching closely—thank you for your commitment to ensuring that JOVAN PULITZER will be doing the auditing of ALL of the physical ballots.

Sincerely,

Susan Schild

Sent from ProtonMail Mobile